McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (Cl-StPaul)

From: Okeefe, Shawn (Cl-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 2:12 PM

To: jdlproperties@comcast.net

Cc McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Selby: Fairview to Wheeler - Sound Variance Inquiry
Linda,

Selby: Fairview to Wheeler - Sound Variance Inquiry

On Selby between the centerline of Fairview and 1798 Selby, the City will be rehabilitating the mainline sanitary sewer
by installing a pipe liner within the existing sewer. The sewer liner creates a new long-lasting pipe within the old
sewer. The process of lining a sanitary sewer involves cleaning the sewer and then constructing a sewer liner.
Insituform, the Contractor, has applied for a sound level variance requesting to permission to perform the sewer
cleaning and lining work on Selby between the centerline of Fairview and 1798 Selby during evening / nighttime
hours. The process will occur over two separate nights. On the first night, the sewer will be cleaned. On the following
night the sewer will be lined.

We won't be digging in the roadway on Selby between Fairview and Wheeler.

Your property at 1759 Selby isn't within the sewer rehab work location.

Your sewer service won’t be affected.

When | have a better idea about the schedule of sewer lining work on your block, I'll send you a note.

Shawn O’Keefe

651-266-9840
shawn.okeefe@ci.stpaul.mn.us




